
 
 

‘SELLING ON BEHALF OF’ – HOW IT WORKS 
 
 
 
We love to look after our customers, so when we were asked if we would on-sell pre-loved gowns we 

decided to create a service exclusively for our Ballgowns, Bridal & Beyond customers. This service gives 

our customers the opportunity to re-sell the gown(s) they have previously purchased from us. 
 

So, this is how it works … 
 

Step 1: 
Please call or email us to make an appointment in order for us to review your gown(s).  
Please note:  Due to the limited space in our store we can only have a set number of ‘Selling on Behalf’ gowns at any 
given time. Therefore acceptance is subject to spaces being available.  

 
 

Step 2: 
At your appointment we will review your gown(s) and determine whether or not we can accept your gown 
for selling. To avoid disappoint please make sure that your gown is clean, in excellent condition and is no 
older than 2 – 3 years. 
 
 

Step 3: 
Once your gown(s) is accepted we can discuss the sale price and do some paper work.   
  
 

Step 4:  
Now it’s time for us to process and price your gown and put it into stock.  At this point you will receive an 
email from us, which will mark the beginning of your dress’s cycle in store. 
Your dress is in store for a total of 8 weeks. 
- Six weeks at full price 
- At the end of week 6 you will have the option to adjust your price for the final 2 weeks.  

 
 

If your gown sells we’ll contact you to arrange payment.  

The exciting part is you get 50% of what the 
gown is sold for. 


